From: Seth Heydinger sethheydinger@wol.org
Subject: Better than Valentine's Day - Heydingers in Poland
Date: February 14, 2025 at 9:40 AM
To: Monclova Road Baptist Church info@monclovabaptist.org

Hi Monclova Road Baptist Church Family,

Happy Valentine’s Day!

We are in the midst of our Winter Camp and we woke up this morning to a beautiful snowfall. What is better than Valentine’s Day
and fresh snow? Sharing the Gospel! Seth has an opportunity to share the Gospel tonight at camp and invite the campers to begin a
relationship with God. Please pray, the meeting will start at 2:00 PM EST and there are many unsaved campers.

We look forward to sharing with you soon how God works!

Blessings!

Seth & Dina Heydinger

(message will expire in 2 years)

Here's the Gospel Message
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